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Civic Hospitality to Conventions Policy C01-005 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That Council Policy C01-005, Civic Hospitality to Conventions, be repealed and 

replaced with Council Policy C01-005, Civic Hospitality to Business Events, as 
outlined in Appendix 1; 

2. That the City Clerk be directed to repeal Council Policy C01-005, Civic Hospitality to 
Conventions and replace with the updated Council Policy C01-005, Civic Hospitality 
to Business Events, as outlined in Appendix 1; and 

3. That the City Clerk be directed to amend Council Policy C03-003, Reserves for 
Future Expenditures, as outlined in Appendix 2. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on May 7, 2025, 
considered a report of the Community Services Division regarding the above. 
 
In addition to the above noted recommendations, the Committee also resolved that, 
when this matter is before City Council, that Administration present options for an 
alternate policy name.  The administration’s options for an alternate policy name is 
provided as Appendix 4.  After a further review and considering the discussion at the 
Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, held on May 7, 2025, Administration is 
recommending that the proposed policy name for Council Policy C01-005, Civic 
Hospitality to Business Events be changed to Civic Hospitality to Professional 
Gatherings. 
 
 
Attachments 
1. May 7, 2025, report of the Community Services Division 

2. Appendix 4 – Alternate Policy Name 


